ASSISTED LIVING *» MEMORY CARE

April 5,2021

Dear Residents & Family Members,

Thank you again for entrusting Spring Ridge Assisted Living & Memory Care with the
care of your loved one.

The Governor and county have updated the visiting rules in facilities again. We are so
excited to be offering these visits for you and our residents. There are still rules in place
and hopefully as more people get their vaccinations and the numbers stay down in our
county, we will be able to continue to have more flexibility. I have attached some
information on our new policies following their guidelines. As in the previous letter we
will still be scheduling visits to ensure we are able to follow those rules.

Starting April 12% the visits will be offered 3 days a week at 1030am, 1:00pm, and
430pm. Visits need to be scheduled at least 24 hours in advance. Please call
253-474-1093 to schedule your indoor visit.

The staff at Spring Ridge is continually striving to make this community the best that it
can be. Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Michelle Wyse
Executive Dictor

mwyse@springridgealmc.com
253-474-1093
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